

Year 4 Roman Day

Friday 3rd February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Tuesday 21st February, Year 4 will participate in a 'Roman Day'. This whole-day experience will help to enrich their learning in our history topic of Romans through a combination of practical making activities, drama and role-play. You can find more information about the workshop on the website below Roman Britain Workshop - Those History People Ltd

In orde enter the true of Roman Day, we would like children to come to school dressed in traditional Roman attire, such as tunics, robes or togas and sensible footwear. The link below gives simple instructions for a simple Roman costume

https://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Toga-out-of-a-Bedsheet





Please DO NOT include weapons, shields or armour as part of your children's costume. Any weapons, shields etc will be left in the classroom and not be part of the day.

We would need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £17 to cover the cost of this whole day's workshop. This payment can be made using Parent Pay. Please do let me know if making a payment for this trip would be difficult for your family.

Additionally, we need four parent volunteers to help on Roman Day. If you are able to help on Roman Day, please speak to your child(ren)'s teacher. Please sign and complete the permission slip below for your child to attend the trip and return it to your child(ren)'s class teacher no later than Tuesday 9th May.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Duru

Year 4 Roman Day

I confirm I would like my child to take part in 'Roman Day' on 21st February 2023.

Signed: Parent of:

Medication required?











